
Ann Griffiths Testimony 
 
 

CIBER is pleased to present this testimony for accreditation consideration to the 

Election Assistance Commission for acceptance on this seventh day of October 

two thousand and eight.   The testimony expresses CIBERS’ perception of the 

historical paths taken to prepare us for the NVLAP accreditation.  CIBER has a 

rich history of growth and has developed the strong commitment to act upon the 

requirements of the EAC direction for testing voting systems. 

 

CIBER will outline the steps that it has taken to not only achieve accreditation, 

but to show this body the level of commitment we have as an organization to 

maintaining and growing a best-in-class certified testing facility. 

 

CIBER is an invested partner in the effort to improve the voting experience and in 

being part of an organization of partners that can be relied on to ensure that our 

rights, as Americans, to vote are protected. 

      

 


